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We will be performing maintenance on Perceptive Content on March 5th from 5 am til 1 pm.

During this time Perceptive Content will be offline and unavailable.

If you have any issues accessing Perceptive Content after this maintenance window, please
contact the IT Help Desk at helpdesk@sou.edu or at (541) 552-6900

We greatly appreciate your patience.
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